
Dear committee members,  

 

I am here asking for a do pass on HB1514. A similar bill to this was barely defeated in the 
last session in the senate after coming out of both committees with do passes and passing 
the house fairly easily.  

 

I believe that we should leave weather be, and if farmers want protection from hail, that is 
what hail insurance is for.  

 

North Dakota is one of the last places to participate in this, and I believe it leads to a lack of 
rainfall. Let Mother Nature do what Mother Nature is going to do.  

 

There are people a lot more intelligent on the topic that will be testifying in front of you. I 
ask you to listen to them and ask for a do pass on HB1514.  

 

Thanks,  

Wyatt Thompson  


